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Learning together to be the best that we can be ~ for every child, life in all its fullness. 

I am come that they might have life, and that they might have it more abundantly. John 10:10  
 

March Newsletter 

Note from Mr Harris 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Powerstock family, 

 

What a term this has been; the staff and pupils have all worked incredibly hard and have 
certainly earned their Easter eggs on Sunday! 

There has been so much to celebrate: success on the sports field, pupils’ work published in 
newspapers and books, outstanding World Book Day costumes, our Key Stage 2 swimmers 
making fantastic progress, our Forest School going from strength-to-strength and I haven’t 
even mentioned the brilliant academic progress made by all of our students. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all those in our Powerstock community who 
volunteer their time to support the school. From our brilliant Governing Body, to the PSA 
and Mr Allsop – everyone at the school is incredibly grateful for your hard work and con-
tribution to the school. 

We now turn our attention to the summer term (always my favourite). I am looking forward 
to joining Seatown on their Residential, Burton will start their swimming classes, Key 
Stage 1 and 2 Sports Days and, of course, the play! 

I hope you have a restful Easter break and return to school refreshed and raring to go. 

 

With very best wishes, 

Nick Harris 

Headteacher 
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Cheating a little on the actual date, we didn’t want to miss out 
on the traditional Powerstock activities. Starting the  day with a 

delicious pancake kindly made by Ashley and Heather.. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
..and in the afternoon we commenced the infamous Pancake Races! With the bigger ones helping the 

smaller ones, and with only one bumped head, it was a roaring success! A couple of children have clearly 
been practising all year as they managed to land a pancake on a member of staff! 
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We saw some amazing costumes, and everyone got in the spirit. 
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Key Stage 1 enjoyed an afternoon of multiskills at  

Colfox School.  
They did Powerstock proud! 
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Then commenced the Great Egg Race of Powerstock, with each year group having a turn 
to see who could roll it furthest. A lot of fun was had! 
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There were some amazing easter hats and eggcellent scenes. The children had all gone to 
so much effort! 
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Seedlings will start back Friday, 19th April, then alternate weekly with Conkers. 

 

22nd April          KS1 Swimming starts—letter to go out shortly. 

 

29th April—1st May      Seatown PGL residential trip  

 

6th May          School closed for May Bank Holiday  

 

17th May          Seatown class sailing trip 

 

27-31st May         Half Term 

 

20th June           Salisbury Year 6 Leavers Service 

 

TBC            Sports Days 

 

16th July          School production daytime 
 

17th July          School production evening 

 

23rd July          Last day of school year—break up for summer 

 


